
interior extends
ANWR deadline
for comments

by AJ mcclanahan
tundra times publisher

the UUSS department of interior has
decided to allow two weeks of addi-
tional time for comments on a draft
report on proposed oil exploration inin
the arctic national wildlife refuge

the extension of the jan 23
deadline had been requestedreqpested by gov
steve cowper and spokesmen for the
governor had said the request was
denied but interior officials apparent-
ly reversed themselves

those who wish to send written
comments on the report now have until
feb 6 comments should be sent to
the US fish and wildlife service
division of refuge management
2343 main interior building 18th
and C streets NW washington
DC 20240

also requested by cowper were two
additional public hearings in alaska on
the report besides those held in an-
chorage and kaktovikKak tovik in a dec 29
letter to interior secretary donald
hodel cowper asked that additional
hearings be held in fairbanks and arc-
tic village those hearings will not be
held

congress will be considering this
year whether the coastal plain of the
wildlife refuge ought to be opened for
oil and gas exploration development
and production the ANWR report
states there is substantial oil and gas
potential in the coastal plain


